Legislative Building
Winnipeg, Manitoba CANADA
R3COV8

Mr. Bryan Lankester

President

Tundra Energy Marketing Limited
1000, 715-5" Avenue S.W.
Calgary AB T2P 2X6

Dear Mr. Lankester:

Tundra Energy Marketing Limited purchased certain pipeline interests from
Penn West Petroleum Ltd. and has made application under Section 158 of The Oil
and Gas Act for authorization to transfer Pipeline Construction Permit No. 2013-02A.
Subsection 158 of the Act provides as follows:

158 Subject to subsection 100(3), a licence or permit issued under this Part
may be transferred in accordance with the regulations.

Effective June 1, 2014, Pipeline Construction Permit No. 2013-02A is
transferred to Tundra Energy Marketing Limited. As permittee, Tundra Energy
Marketing Limited, is responsible for compliance with the terms and conditions of the

Permit.

Sincerely,

e Chomiak

bec:  Hugh Eliasson
John Fox
Keith Lowdon
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